
 

Neighbourhood Newsletter March 2021 
(Ecclesfield | Chapeltown | High Green | Grenoside) 

 

Introduction from Sergeant Cook 

The new team covering Ecclesfield, Chapeltown, High Green and Grenoside was introduced in December 2020 so have now been operational for just over 2 months. The 
team is made up of both Police Constables and Police Community Support Officers. Since the formation of the team I have been working to identify what the main issues 
are in the area and what matters most to the community. I have attended many virtual meetings with community groups and council departments and we recently completed 
a community survey. Thank you to everybody who completed the survey and those who have invited us into your groups. 
 
What have told us matters most from your survey. 

1) Off Road Bikes - We work alongside the dedicate SYP Off Road Team to tackle this. Information from the community is key so if you have information to assist 
please contact us. 

2) Fly Tipping – Please report this to Sheffield City Council  
3) Drug Dealing - Personal possession of illegal drugs funds this activity so we will tackle both dealers and users in the community, if you have any information please 

contact us or report anonymously via Crimestoppers 
4) Speeding - We will be out in the community enforcing speed limits in addition to those routes enforced by South Yorkshire Safer Roads Partnership 

 
We are pleased to hear the community have seen an increased policing presence since the introduction of a dedicated team and this will continue to increase. We patrol on 
foot, in cars and on bikes. 

 

Crime and Antisocial Behaviour Update 

Crime and Antisocial behaviour remain relatively low within the area with the main complaint being around nuisance use of vehicles both on and off road.  
We will be working with our Response and CID colleagues to tackle acquisitive crimes 

 
Jan-Feb 2021 reported crimes 
Burglary Residential (Including garages and outbuildings): 20 – 5 are part of a linked incident in Grenoside on 24th February in which suspects were arrested 
Burglary Other: 6 
Theft of Motor Vehicle: 11 
Theft from Motor Vehicle: 13 

 

What have we been up to?  

        Seizing Vehicles                                       Patrolling                                             Crime Prevention                                     Speed Enforcement 

 
 
Good News! 
 
Following a Burglary in January at the storage unit at High Green in Bloom, officers from the team located some of the stolen 

items and interviewed suspects who have been released under investigation whilst further enquiries are ongoing. We met the 

team in High Green to return the items and give some flowers from us. It was nice to hear that the whole community had been 

rallying around to help High Green in bloom with donations of tools and equipment.  

 

 

Keeping in touch 

• Sign up for SYP Alerts to get messages, updates and information about your area at sypalerts.co.uk  

• Like us on Facebook: Sheffield North East NPT or Follow us on Twitter: @SheffNE_NPT 

• Visit southyorks.police.uk for more info or to report non-emergency crime  

• Call 101 for non-emergencies or 999 in an emergency  

• Call Crimestoppers to give your information anonymously on 0800 555 111 

 



 


